
  
  
  
  

  The ASE receives a delegation from the British Embassy 

  August 29, 2021  

The CEO of the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE), Mazen Wathaifi, received the Private Sector
Development Adviser at the Foreign, Commonwealth and Development Office United Kingdom (UK),
Ms. Rebecca Dadzi, and the Head of Trade and Investment at the British Embassy, Ms. Suha
Batarseh, in the presence of the ASE’s board member Majd Shafiq and a number of ASE directors.

Al-Wathaifi reviewed the most important developments witnessed by the national capital market in
general and the Amman Stock Exchange in particular during the recent years, the challenges and
difficulties faced and the most important projects and plans implemented by the ASE to overcome
these challenges and ways to address them in order to be able to perform its tasks and achieve its
goals. 

He also stressed on the importance of strengthening cooperation between the ASE and the relevant
authorities in the UK through official channels.
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